
 

 
 

Ever wonder if your child has an 
elevated blood lead level? 

 

Well, there is no need to wonder… 
have your child tested instead! 

 

Come to the 
Baltimore City Health Department’s 

Childhood Lead Poisoning Prevention Program 
located at 

312 North Charles Street, 2nd Floor 
 

FREE Testing will be conducted 
 

Tuesdays from 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
and 

Thursdays from 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon 
 

FREE TESTING IS ALSO AVAILABLE 
FOR PREGNANT WOMEN. 

 

NO APPOINTMENT NECESSARY! 
 

For directions or additional information 
please call 443-984-2480. 


